
AAPSM Well Represented at the 

Joint Commission on Sports Medicine and Science  

Annual Meeting in Kansas City, MO 

 

AAPSM Executive Director Rita Yates along with current AAPSM President Mike 

Donato and AAPSM Past President and Fellow Tim Dutra recently attended the Joint 

Commission on Sports Medicine and Science Annual Meeting held this year in Kansas 

City, Missouri – home of the Super Bowl Champion Kansas City Chiefs.  The JCSMS 

was organized and is dedicated to sports medicine organizations to get to know one 

another on a personal level thereby making future contacts easier and more productive.  

The meeting is open to Executive Directors and Presidents of sports medicine 

organizations.  The AAPSM has collaborated with members of the Joint Commission – 

with its most notable collaboration – Special Olympics Fit Feet.  The weekend features 

competitive activities with various EDs and Presidents participating. 

 



 


